
Foundation Report 

The night to celebrate Nick's achievement of Major Donor status was postponed 
(Feb18) due to the potential conflict with other appointments. 

It will be rescheduled to sometime in the first 2 weeks of April or sometime in May 
based on Nick's and Carolyn Ferguson's availability.  The date will be firmed with Nick 
shortly. 

Pres- Elect 

My on going e-mail problems have slowed down the review of the Executive positions 
with Mike.  I will revert to phone calls and we should be done in the next week or so.    

I'm currently working on drafting a 2-3 year strategic plan for the club. It is about 75% 
done and the draft should be ready for review on or before our April Executive meeting 
.  

I'm also in the process of reviewing/up-dating the Constitution and byelaws it too should 
be available for review at our next Executive meeting. 

I will be attending the 3 day Zoom PETS training program.  After 3 days on Zoom I will 
need new glasses to uncross my eyes! 

Please let me know if you receive this. 

Thnaks 

Trev 

 


